YOUR LETTERHEAD
Supervisor Michael Hayes and 

Town of Montgomery Board Members

Town of Montgomery

110 Bracken Road

Montgomery, New York 12549

RE: Gaming Facility Overlay Zoning District
Dear Supv. Hayes and Board Members:

YOUR INTRODUCTORY PARAGRAPH HERE

The (your society or your name) supports the recommendation of the Town of Montgomery Planning Board to include the phrase: “Protect Historic Features” in Introductory Local Law 1 of the year 2014: Gaming Facility Overlay Zoning District under section 70-100-80.4 (Specific design standards of the special exception use permit).

We also support the efforts of the Coldengham Preservation & Historical Society 

To advocate for and assist with the preservation of the built environment associated
        with the Coldens in the Town of Montgomery, Orange County, including the Colden          

                            Mansion Ruins,the Colden Family Cemetery, and the Colden Canal;
The Colden Family Cemetery, which is listed on the New York State and National Registers of Historic Places, should be given the highest level of protection that the Town of Montgomery can offer.  We hope that you will see fit to provide such protection with this local law.

Sincerely,
